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Mr. Rick Kivela

Director, Operational Compliance
Texas Eastern Transmission
Spectra Energy Partners

5400 Westheimer Court

Houston, TX 77056
PHMSA-RSPA-2004-19469

Dear Mr. Kivela:

The Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) has reviewed your letter
of October 9, 2014, requesting the withdrawal of special permit No. PHMSA-RSPA-2004-
19469, and subsequent documents provided on March 31, 2015, in response to PHMSA’s request
for pipeline information necessary to approve your request to withdraw the special permit.

Based on your submissions and PHMSA’s review, the special permit was terminated on April
22,2015.

My staff would be pleased to discuss any other special permit or regulatory matter pertaining to
pipelines operated by Spectra Energy Transmission, LLC. Mr. Byron Coy, Eastern Region
Director, may be contacted at 609-882-1209 for questions regarding the oversight of this
pipeline. Mr. John Gale, Director, Division of Standards and Rulemaking, may be contacted at
202-366-4046 for regulatory matters and Mr. Kenneth Lee, Director, Division of Engineering
and Research, may be contacted at 202-366-0568 for technical matters.

Sincerely,

A/((JL%
Jeffrey D. Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety




